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973-763-5454 

 www.olschurch.com 
 

 
 

MASSES:  Saturday Vigil: 5:30 pm; Sunday 8:00, 10:00 and 11:30 am 

Monday-Friday7:00 am and 12:00 pm; Saturday 8:30 am and 12:00 pm   

Penance:  Confessions Saturday 12:45 pm – 2:00 pm or by appointment 

Baptism:  Contact Parish Office after the birth of your child to begin Baptismal preparation program 

Ministry of the Sick:  Call Parish Office for anointing of seriously or chronically ill for the Sacrament of 

Anointing of the Sick and to arrange Communion calls 

Marriages:  Arrange at least one year in advance with a parish priest 

 

RECTORY & PARISH:  973-763-5454 •  FAX:  973-763-9506 • www.OLSCHURCH.COM 

 

August 14, 2022 

20th Sunday in Ordinary Time 
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THE SACRIFICIAL GIVING 
OF OUR PARISHIONERS 

 
July 31st   Week 5      Y.to Date 
Collection  $12,279      $57,417 
Budgeted  $11,788      $58,940 

Food Pantry  $454 
Repairs and Maintenance  $580 

 
August 7th    Week 6      Y.to Date 
Collection  $10,910      $68,327 
Budgeted  $11,788      $70,728 

Church in Africa  $2,091 
Food Pantry  $1,319 

Repairs and Maintenance  $330 
St. Vincent de Paul  $309 

 
Thank you for your generosity! 

 

 
 

 

 
 

Looking for a great part time position 
working in a warm, rewarding environment 
with Our Lady of Sorrows children? 

We currently have openings for Pre-
Kindergarten aftercare as well as K-8 
aftercare.  The hours are great! 

Afternoons until 6:00 pm - No nights, no 
weekends, no school holidays! 

Please call or email the school right away to set 
up a time to talk about these opportunities. 

Ms. Judy Foley, Principal  
principal@ourladyofsorrowsschool.org   
973-762-5169 
 

 

Thanks for your support of  
Family Promise Families! 
Thank you to all who volunteered to support 
the Family Promise families under the new 
model — all those who cooked meals, shopped 
for groceries, helped accept meals and grocery 
deliveries, and drove the meals and groceries 
to the Family Promise office in Montclair. And 
special thanks to Girl Scout Troop 22856 for 
making welcome kits for the families. We 
supported five families experiencing 
homelessness. We will be supporting the 
Family Promise families again on October 10-
11. Look for details for how to volunteer in the 
bulletin in September. In the meantime, feel 
free to contact Anna Nelson with any questions 
about volunteering at: 
annanelson202@gmail.com or 973-477-9546. 

Meet Our Staff 
 

Rev. Brian X. Needles, Pastor 
frbrianneedles@gmail.com 
Rev. Robert Suszko, Weekend Assistant 
Rev. Richard Pfannenstiel, Priest in 
Residence 
Rev. Eugenio (Gino) de la Rama, Priest in 
Residence 
Deacon Walter Wiggins, Permanent Deacon 
deaconwalt@outlook.com 
Deacon Andrew Lee, Transitional Deacon 
Juhyun.lee@student.shu.edu 
Ms. Judy Foley, School Principal 
principal@ourladyofsorrowsschool.org 
Sr. Mary Selina, S.C.C., Pastoral Associate 
passociate07@gmail.com 
Jennifer Noll, Catechetical Coordinator 
jennollols@gmail.com 
Christopher Kaiser, Youth Minister 
kaiserch@shu.edu 
Colleen McDonald, Administrative Assistant 
sorrowschurch@gmail.com 
Preston Dibble, Director of Music 
olsmusician@gmail.com 
Karlene Campbell, Nursery Director 
karlene@thenurseryatols.org 
Charles Noun, Business Manager 
ols217so@msn.com 
Anne Moore, Parish Secretary 
ols.pastor@verizon.net 
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OLS Youth Choir 
OLS Music Ministry's newest addition is 

a choir specific for those in 9th-12th 
grades. We had a great first season but hope 
to build on that energy this 
September. Rehearsals are weekly on either 
Tuesday or Wednesday evenings and the 
group sings at a couple of 10AM Masses each 
month. Musical styles are varied with the 
members having an active voice in what we 
sing. Instrumentalists are also 
welcome. Please contact Preston for more 
information! 
olsmusician@gmail.com   
 
OLS Scouts BSA Corner 

OLS Scouts BSA Troop 99G wrapped 
up a busy Scouting year with two great 
events:  our save-the-parish-trees campaign & 
summer camp!  Look around the grounds here 
at Sorrows & you’ll see tulle traps on some of 
our vulnerable trees.  After noticing last year 
how our grounds were overrun with spotted 
lanternflies, this year the girls decided to take 
action!  They researched and executed a plan 
to stop the pests from destroying our beautiful 
trees. Now, at the request of our Village 
President, their educational slide deck, first 
seen here at OLS,  is featured on our South 
Orange Village website!  Good work, girls! 
https://www.southorange.org/documentcenter/v
iew/7279    
 

Troop 99G also traveled to Camp 
Yawgoog in Rhode Island with Troop 19G from 
St. Rose of Lima in Short Hills. Combined, we 
were the biggest girl’s troop at camp!  We had 
great fun in the outdoors and earned many 
Scouting merit badges.  Service, fun, and 
making friends for life is our thing! 
 

If you are a girl between the ages of 11 
& 17, and would like to join us for our 
upcoming year of adventures, service, and 
achievement please write to us (include your 
parents on the email) 
at OLSScoutsBSA@gmail.com and let the fun 
begin! 
 
 

Adoration of the Blessed Sacrament 
We have Adoration of the Blessed 

Sacrament every Monday and Friday, from 
12:30pm - 3:00pm, concluding with the Divine 
Mercy Chaplet, which at this time we’re offering 
in particular for peace in Ukraine. Please 
consider spending some quiet time in prayer 
before Our Lord in the exposed Eucharist. 
Honestly, can you think of any better way to 
use a few minutes of your Monday and Friday 
afternoons than with Our Lord in the peaceful 
quiet of our beautiful church?  

 
Hospital Privacy  

Privacy laws regarding patients in 
hospitals do not allow hospitals to contact 
parishes if their parishioners are in the hospital. 
If you or a loved one are going into the hospital 
and you desire that a priest visit you or your 
loved one, please call the rectory office and let 
us know.    
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Come into the Catholic Church — the fullness of Faith or Come to complete your 
entry into the Catholic Church by Confirmation. 
 
 

                                                                                                                                                                       
 

This is what they say about the RCIA journey to enter fully into the Catholic 

Church: 

 
“8 years ago, it never crossed my mind that I would be confirmed (let alone 
regularly attend Mass. But here I am now, able to feel a closeness with my faith 
that I know will continue to grow. This experience I will value and cherish.” 
 
“My faith has grown through the discussions we had in RCIA.”    
                               
“The encouragement of this small community sharing enriched me.” 
 

 
If Your heart is calling you to the fullness of your Catholic faith through 
Confirmation or to enter the Catholic Church, or to simply inquire into the 
Catholic faith, please call or email Sr. Mary Selina: passociate07@gmail.com or 
973-763-5454.  
Please don’t let anything stop you from journeying towards a deeper relationship 
with Jesus and His Church. 
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VIGIL,  SATURDAY, AUGUST 13, 2022 

5:30 PM Edward “Frank” McHale 

 

SUNDAY, AUGUST 14, 2022 

8:00 AM People of the Parish 

10:00 AM Mel R. Jiganti 

11:30 AM All Rosarians, Living and Deceased  

 

MONDAY, AUGUST 15, 2022 

7:00 AM The Salvant Family 

12:00 PM William J. Bowling 

 

TUESDAY, AUGUST 16, 2022 

7:00 AM John Paul Darnsteadt 

12:00 PM Andre Jean Louis 

 

WEDNESDAY, AUGUST 17, 2022 

7:00 AM Elizabeth Bryce 

12:00 PM Mildred Delaloye 

 

THURSDAY, AUGUST 18, 2022 

7:00 AM Michael Santeramo 

12:00 PM Vanessa Georges – Special Intention 

 

FRIDAY, AUGUST 19, 2022 

7:00 AM The Deehan and DePaola Families 

12:00 PM Deceased Members of the Civil and 

Louis Families 

 

SATURDAY, AUGUST 20, 2022 

8:30 AM Jerry McElroy 

12:00 PM Carrie Pfannenstiel 

 

VIGIL MASS SATURDAY, AUGUST 20, 2022 

5:30 PM Theresa Peluso 

 

SUNDAY, AUGUST 21, 2022 

8:00 AM People of the Parish 

10:00 AM John Santoliquido - 16th Anniversary 

11:30 AM John Ricciardi 

 

In Sympathy of 

Let us remember in our prayers those who have 

recently passed away at OLS: Nicholas Luongo. 

We pray for the repose of his soul and also for those 

left behind during this time. 

 

IN MEMORIAM 

It is a loving gesture to donate the weekly 

Sanctuary Lamp in memory of a loved one or 

for a special intention. 

 

This week’s Sanctuary Candle in the Upper 

Church is being offered in loving memory of 

Michael Pallo.  Requested by Suzie and Brian 

Jacoby. 

 

MUSIC MINISTRY 

Donations to support our wonderful Music 

Ministry are gratefully accepted. Donations are 

applied toward the purchase of printed choral 

music and for instrumentalists for holiday 

liturgies, concerts and other special occasions. 

 

REMEMBER TO PRAY FOR THE SICK 

Please remember to pray for the following in 

your prayers: Cathy Craig, Julia Callaghan, 

Angie Sena, Daniel Callaghan, Elizabeth Stuart, 

Marie Somers, Bill Aber, Neville Moore, Jane 

O’Donoghue, George Richmond Files Jr., 

Megan More, Ludgarda Rosa, Stephanie 

Windsor, Amy Dombrowski, Mark F. 

Davonski, Beth Hebron, Jennifer Bober, 

Melissa O’Brien, Rita Arena, John Colaku, 

Kate Mullin, Norma Gonzalez, Agnes Marshall, 

Bekim Colaku, Kyle Reardon, Mary Jane 

Tannen, Catherine Sullivan, Robert Charles, 

Jeanie Marucci, Patricia Bee and Elizabeth 

Mary,  Donna T., Roy Bell, Norma Hermann 

and Mimi Hermann. 
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Our 50/50 Raffle is back!! 
Tickets are $30 each, Books of 5 are $150 

There will be 3 winners 
 

1st Prize – 35% of the Raffle Profit 

2nd Prize – 10 % of the Raffle Profit 

3rd Prize – 5%of the Raffle Profit 
 

We will pick the winners on Sunday, September 11, 2022 at the Parish Picnic. 
 

Purchase by completing the form below and mail with your donation or put in the collection 
basket on Sunday (it will be brought to the office.) We will mail your ticket to you. Please make 

checks payable to Our Lady of Sorrows Church. 
Tickets may also be purchased in the office or on our website https://olschurch.com/ 

 

We can take checks, cash or credit cards 

Our Lady of Sorrows 2022 50/50 RAFFLE  
ORDER FORM 

 
Enclosed is my check for $________ for  ________ chance(s) in the Raffle 
 
Credit Card # _______________________________Security # _________ Expiration__________ 
 
 
Name(s) _____________________________________________________________________ 
  Please Print, PERSON ENTERING MUST BE 18 YEARS OR OLDER 
 

 
Address: _____________________________________________________________________ 
 
 
City:  ____________________________   State: ___________________ Zip: ___________ 
 
 
Day Phone: ___________________________  Evening Phone: ____________________________ 
 
 
Email: ______________________________________________________________________ 

NJIGCCCID 467-1-14202  Municipal RL  1359 
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